N
s CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
Washington, D, C,
August 26, 1963
Mr. Robert Barksr
2710 Webster Street
Mt. Ranier, Maryland
Dear Mr. Barker:
I received a reply to the letter which I wrote in your
™) behalf on August 19, 1963, and a copy is enclesed.
4 Please let me know if I can be of further help in the
matter,
Sincerely,
Rey A. Taylor
RAT: 1lh
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